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Dear Parents and Carers
Welcome back everyone!  Term 1 has got off to a flying start. We have had 10 new children join preschool, a very warm welcome to our new children and families! 
We have been having lots of Pirate fun and the children have made an amazing display, listened to Pirate music, been on treasure hunts, made Pirate sensory bottles and listened to pirate stories! 
Thank you to everyone who came to our new parents meeting on the 5th September, it’s been wonderful to hear such positive feedback from so many parents and we look forward to an exciting term ahead.
Thank you so much for the kind fruit donations and please keep them coming, the children have enjoyed healthy snacks of fruit, vegetables, cheese and crackers. As the weather gets colder toast and crumpets are a great snack option.
We have been so lucky to have a new rug bought for our book corner, by Perdie’s family. Many of you have donated cushions, toys and some waterproofs (we still need some more waterproof trousers) we are incredibly grateful, thank you.
There is a parent/carer sign up sheet on the front door and we would love as many Parents/Carers or special people to help for a session, it’s a great way to support pre-school and is a brilliant way of finding out what your child has been doing and of course you can catch up with your child’s key person! We do have an open-door policy and please feel free to speak to your child’s keyperson or myself at any time.

We will start Woodland Wednesday again on 19th September-please ensure children have suitable footwear and clothing, long trousers and wellies are a must!

Dates for your diary….
	05/10/18 (Friday)
	Inset day pre-school closed

	22/10/18 -26/10/18
	Autumn break pre-school closed

	12/10/18
	AGM 



[bookmark: _GoBack]This year Pre-school will be taking part in a Christmas card fundraiser, the children will have a go at designing their own cards; there is a poster up on the notice board and more information will follow (so hold off on buying cards!!).
Remember safeguarding is everyone’s responsibility, if you have any concerns, please speak to myself as the safeguarding lead or Jo Sentinella as the Deputy safeguarding lead.

Thank you so much for your continued support.
Kind regards
Cheryl A :-)
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